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Friends of Lavant Christmas Fair  

2nd Donation Day 

Friday 22nd November 2024 

 

Every year as part of our Christmas Fair, we kindly ask for a donation of gifts for our 

raffle and tombola’s. In return the children can come to school in non-uniform on 

this day. The donations make a huge contribution to the fair which in turn raises so 

money for the school (more information on the second letter attached to this email).  

On Friday 22nd November, we would be grateful if children could donate one of the 

following items:   

Items for the raffle, children’s “Everyone’s a winner” tombola, gift/bottle 

tombola:  

o Boxes or tubes of sweets 

o Chocolate figures or similar 

o Chocolate gift boxes 

o Biscuit selections  

o Crackers/Condiments such as marmalade/chutneys 

o Wine, beer, spirit or festive drinks (please could parents bring glass bottles 

into school to minimize chance of breakages)  

o Bottles of soft drinks 

All gifts can be left on the table outside the school office at the start of the day.  

We are always extremely grateful for your ongoing support.   

Very best wishes,  

The Friends of Lavant Primary School  


